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NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

NPCI/CTS/2017-18/012 June 20, 2017

To

All the member banks of Banker’s Clearing House at Chennai (BCHC)
Change of address for Paper to Follow (P2F) centre at Kolkata

Dear Sir,

NPCI has tied up with M/s NSDL for carrying out P2F session related activities at Kolkata Location,
[t was decided to change the venue for conducting P2F session to new location with effective from
July 03, 2017. The address of the venue is as follows:

Address

Alankit Limited,

19 RN Mukherjee road,
Main building, 2nd floor,
Kolkata- 700001

Contact Person: Mr. Abhijit Sinha

Contact No. 9836106785

Date of Commencement in new venue: July 03, 2017

Paper to follow session timings: Monday to Saturday - 8:30 PM to 9:00 PM

Banks are requested to strictly adhere to the process and register complaints wherever
instruments are not received / given by the respective banks. The representatives of the banks
should carry the P2F reports along with the cheques for distribution to the respective receiving
bank.

N
With ¢arm regards

VP & Head - CTS & NACH Operations
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